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October 6, 2006 
 
RE: Fischer’s Bee Quick 
 
Dear Mr. Fischer, 
 
Fischer’s Bee Quick has been reviewed and found in compliance with Apiary 
production standards under the guidelines set by the National Organic Standards 
Board.  Fischer’s Bee Quick contains no synthetic materials or prohibited 
substances and is allowed by the Hawaii Organic Farmers Association in certified 
organic apiary production. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Kelly Lange 
Certification Coordinator 
 
 
 

HOFA MISSION STATEMENT 
 

Our mission is to protect the life of the land and the health of our communities 
through education about organic land care practices.  We believe that developing 
and strengthening certified organic farms would enhance Hawaii’s many fragile 

ecosystems and be a base for a local sustainable economy. 
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